CAMBRIA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT
SUMMARY OF ORDINANCE

AN ORDINANCE AMENDING SUBSECTIONS D4, E3
AND H OF SECTION 8.04.080 OF THE CAMBRIA COMMUNITY
SERVICES DISTRICT MUNICIPAL CODE RELATING TO WATER
AND SEWER SERVICE PROCEDURES

This Ordinance Summary is published in accordance with the provisions of Government Code
Section 25124. On August 19, 2021, the Board of Directors of the Cambria Community
Services District introduced Ordinance 02-2021 amending Subsections D4, E3 and H of Section
8.04.080 of the CCSD Municipal Code Relating to Water and Sewer Service Procedures.

At the July 15, 2021 regular meeting, the Board of Directors discussed and considered
recommendations of the Intent to Serve Ad Hoc Committee, three of which involve amendments
to CCSD Municipal Code section 8.04.080. Adoption of Ordinance 02-2021 will implement those
recommendations.

Section 8.04.080 contains the procedure for new service from District water and sewer waiting
lists. Subsection D4 of Section 8.04.080 will be amended to provide that all applications be
considered by the Board of Directors. The current Code only requires projects with over 3 EDUs
to be considered by the Board. Subsection E3 of Section 8.04.080 will be amended to require all
requests for extensions of Intent to Serve letters, regardless of the number of EDUs involved, to
be considered by the Board of Directors. The current Code only requires project extensions with
over 3 EDUs to be considered by the Board. Subsection H of Section 8.04.080 will be amended
to require extensions of connection permits, regardless of the number of EDUs, to be considered
by the Board of Directors. The current Code only requires connection permit extensions with over
3 EDUs be considered by the Board.

The Board of Directors must vote again to adopt the Ordinance. That action is scheduled for
Thursday, September 9, 2021, at a regular meeting to begin at 2:00 p.m. Pursuant to Governor
Newsom's Executive Order N-29-20, members of the Board of Directors and staff will
participate in this meeting via a teleconference. Members of the public can submit written
comments to the Board Secretary at boardcomment@cambriacsd.org and view and
participate in the meeting as follows:

Please click the link below to join the webinar:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/926706129307?pwd= WGZkWE5IK3FQRXp1UXFOdePLZthzO%O

Passcode: 715978 4,
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International numbers available: https://us06web.zoom.us/u/kbOlgVVUfoH

In accordance with Government Code Section 25124, a certified copy of the full text of the
proposed Ordinance is available for public review and inspection electronically on our website
at www.cambriacsd.org and at the following location:



Cambria Community Services District
1316 Tamsen Drive, Suite 201
Cambria, CA 93428

For questions, please call the Cambria Community Services District at (805) 927-6223.



